
 

 

 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 

TO:  Suffolk City School Board Members 

 

FROM: Dr. John B. Gordon III, Superintendent JBG3/tlg 
 

DATE: October 31, 2023 

 

RE:  Approval of Citizen Advisory Committee Members (Title I Parent Advisory Board) 

 
After the School Board’s approval of the Citizen Advisory Committees members at the September 21, 

2023 meeting, it has come to my attention that additional members previously approved for the Parent 

Advisory Committee are no longer at their original school because they moved over the summer. 

Therefore, approval is requested to add the persons listed below to the Title I Parent Advisory Board. 

 

Title I Parent Advisory Committee: 

Samantha LeGrand (replacing Vernecia Fentress) 

Candace Taylor-Tysinger (replacing Leslie Brennan) 
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